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FW: We need to double our housing stock in the next eight years.
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To: Fred Castro; Julie Teglovic
Cc: Gillian Adams
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From: Paul Bickmore

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 9:25 AM

To: MTC Info <info@bayareametro.gov>

Subject: We need to double our housing stock in the next eight years.

*External Email*

Do your duty and make the Bay Area more affordable! Plan for sufficient housing production.
Four hundred forty thousand homes is not anywhere near enough for this cycle. Appeal
to HCD for a more realistic target: at /east double the amount of homes to meet our region’s
needs!

Sincerely,

Paul Bickmore
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